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Bloomfield Police Department 
 
 
 
Coffee with a Cop 
 
 Imagine you’re in a coffee shop enjoying a cuppa jo and in walks a Bloomfield police 
officer. “Hmmm. . . should I ask about that . . .?” 
 Imagine no more because now you can do just that. “Coffee with a Cop” is a new 
program developed by Bloomfield’s Community Policing Unit. Residents can call for a private 
meeting (no group discussions) with local officers to discuss issues ranging from the unsightly 
house next door, to suspicious neighborhood activity or questions about police operations. No 
need to worry about airing your concerns in front of others. 
 You’ll likely meet with Sgt. Naomi Zepeda and/or Officer Hector Nunez, both from 
Community Policing.  
 Some residents have already held informal, friendly meetings in places like the Nevada 
Diner and ZiZia Pizzeria. To set up your own Coffee with a Cop session, call Nunez at (973) 
259-3153 or e-mail him at hnunez@bloomfieldnjpd.com. 
 
 
 
 
 


